
Date: March 18, 2025 
Bill: HB 3075 
 
I would like to submit testimony against HB 3075. This bill infringes upon the rights of 
legally abiding citizens and prevents them from effectively using the rights enumerated to 
them in both the state and federal constitution. As a husband and father who has used 
these right to bear arms to legally defend my family, I know the true cost of these laws. The 
bill, if passed will not deter crime, but will make law abiding citizens less able to defend 
themselves and their families. 
I urge all legislators to do what is within their power to stop this bill. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Chris Woodward 
 503-539-6656 
Silverton Oregon. 


